
The new Labour government stopped Winter Fuel Payments for 
10 million pensioners without warning.  That mistake needs to be 
reversed now.  But the UK energy rip-off doesn’t stop there... 

• Energy company profits have more than doubled since before 
the pandemic. 

• But energy regulator Ofgem has still hiked up the household 
energy price cap by £170 since July. 

• Our electricity is much more expensive than other European 
countries, putting jobs in key UK industries like steel at risk.  

If there’s a “financial black hole”, put a wealth tax on the richest 
in society instead of cutting vital help for pensioners. 

Privatised energy has failed all of us. Its 
time for our politicians to take energy 
back into public control, away from the 
profiteering companies.  



Energy company profits have 
more than doubled since before 
the pandemic.  

The 50 richest families in the UK 
are worth a combined £500 
billion, the same as half the UK 
population.  

The money is there in our society if Labour chooses to tax it.  

A tax on the assets of the richest 1% of people in the UK would 
raise £25 billion, meaning the “black hole” would be gone.  

So we don’t need any more cuts and hardship for working class 
people.  Instead, tax those who can afford it.  

Add your name to Unite’s petition calling on 
Labour to tax the wealthy instead of cutting 
Winter Fuel Payments.  

Scan the QR code or add your 
name at:  cutt.ly/TaxRich  
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